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From: Naseem Alston - NOAA Federal <naseem.alston@noaa.gov>


Sent: Wednesday, May 8, 2019 1:02 PM


To: Rosalie del Rosario


Cc: Garwin Yip


Subject: EnvBaseline ROConLTO


Hi Rosalie,


I wanted to let you know so you maybe don't have to spend too much time:


There were a few outstanding comments of yours that I left in the EnvB section (and remain in the "Master"),


but that Garwin "removed" to send a clean copy out.


Those include:


 The climate change references (we are looking into this)


 Updating the species timing/distribution tables (someone is working on this)


 Issues with endnote citations looking wonky (we are aware and we have a person who is working on


cleaning those up)


I just looked through what you sent, and all those have either been incorporated or remain flagged.


thanks for all your guidance!


Naseem O. Alston

ESA-Section 7 Coordinator/Fish Biologist

NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

U.S. Department of Commerce

California Central Valley Office

Sacramento, CA

(916)930-3655

http://www.westcoast.fisheries.noaa.gov/
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